
Monday 3rd March Fig (+ Y6 under 25m) LAST swim

Monday 4th March

Year 1 & 2 - Music lesson

Fig class - Ukulele lesson

NSPCC Assemblies - KS1 & KS2

Wednesday 5th March

Thursday 6th March
World Book Day

World Book Day will be a normal
uniform day 

Friday 7th March 

WEEK 23WEEK 23
BcL BULLETIN
WEEK BEGINNING 3RD MARCH 

UPCOMING...

NEXT WEEK...

Wednesday 19th March - Clover trip to International Bomber Command Centre 
Wednesday 19th March - Willow trip to Lincoln Castle 
Friday 4th April - Willow trip to Trinity Arts Centre - Paul Cookson Poetry & Drawing Workshop
Friday 4th April - Term 4 ends 

“ I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go. I  will counsel you with my
loving eye on you” Psalm 32:8



IMPORTANT DATES - YEAR 6 SATS
Please be aware when arranging appointments etc. that
Year 6 children will start their SATs on Monday 12th May
until Thursday 15th May. 
Any issues please inform the office as soon as possible. 

World Book Day
A letter was sent out on Wednesday regarding the missions for World Book
Day.

Mission 1:
Each child will be bringing home two 3D polystyrene shapes. The challenge is
to recreate a book character they love from the shapes. The children may
paint them, add fabrics and cardboard for detail or put them into a scene.
They could change the 3D shape to suit their idea as a sculptor would. The
possibilities are endless! Sorry - I know it’s polystyrene and I know it’s messy! 

Mission 2: 
Your child may wish to illustrate their favourite book cover in paint or pencil.
they may wish to use pop-up feature too. These could be any size. 

The missions are voluntary so any models or illustrations that arrive on (or
before) the 6th March will be warmly received. 

Tennis (KS1) and Multi-Sports (KS2) - Available places!
There are still available places for Tennis at KS1 with Coach Dom and Multi-
Sports with Mr Johnson. 

If your child would like a place, please let Miss Miller know. 

Lay-by
We kindly ask parents not to park in the lay-by due to the increased number of
taxis picking up and dropping off children. 
Thank you 

OTHER NEWS...


